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April, 2020 
 
Martin Grimnes 
Arcadia Alliance 
 
Dear Martin, 
 
Please share this letter as needed to express the support from the Maine Marine 
Trades Association for Arcadia Alliance’s proposal for passenger ferry construction 
in Maine. This project could be of great importance on many levels and benefit our 
workers, technology sector, businesses, training resources, transportation, public 
safety, supply chain, carbon emissions reduction, and local economy. Our industry 
association would like to encourage the State of Maine and Maine DOT to give this 
proposal careful consideration.  
 
Best wishes for a successful project, 

 
Stacey Keefer 
Executive Director 
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